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The Canadian Museum for Human Rights (CMHR) is “poised to inspire,” according to its 
recently released 2012–2013 annual report.1 As the museum’s pre-inaugural days count 
down, anticipation builds. What influence will the museum’s opening have on human 
rights discourse and contemporary museology? How will it represent and respond to 
cultural heritage and public memory/history





 
You are invited to submit a presentation proposal including a title and brief abstract 
(100–150 words) relevant but not limited to the themes/inquiries outlined above, along 
with a short bio including your program and institutional affiliations, areas of research, 
and relevant publications or other contributions, by Friday, March 14, 2014 to: 
  

Kimberley Moore (CSRG Project Coordinator): ki.moore@uwinnipeg.ca  


